
Agreed Statement Board of Management Meeting 7th of March 2024 

 

 At the Board of Management Meeting on the 7th of March 2024, the Parental Complaints 

Procedure was reviewed and ratified.  A copy will be forwarded to the Parent Association 

and can be viewed on our website.  It will also be available in the school on request. 

 Correspondence regarding the planning referral to An Bord Pleanála was read and discussed, 

the Board of Management have decided to await the decision of An Bord Pleanála, which is 

due at the end of May 2024. 

 

Signed:  

 

Date:  12th of March 2024   

 

Chairperson-Board of Management Tarmon NS  


